Hoover School
The Buzz 3259 St. Anne Dr.

Dubuque, IA 52001

Hoover Weekly Newsletter #21 Phone: (563)552-3700
Fax: (563)552-3701
5'2 1'19 Weather: (563)552-3035

Calendar Notes

May 24, Friday- NO FRIDAY LATE START, Student day begins at 8:35

Hoover Family Organization Fun Run/Walk Fundraiser, Hoover School
May 27, Monday- NO SCHOOL, Memorial Day
May 30, Thursday- Hoover Night at Vertical Jump, 5:00-8:00 pm (see additional details below and flyer sent home)
May 31, Friday- NO FRIDAY LATE START, Student day begins at 8:35

5 Grade to Eagle Point Park, 10:30 am-3:00 pm

Kindergarten Picnic/ Talent Show, Kindergarten Classrooms, 11:30 am-1:30 pm
June 3, Monday- 3" Grade Trolley Tour of Dubuque, 1:00-3:00 pm
June 6, Thursday- Hoover School Talent Show, Hoover School Gym, 10:00-11:30 am

Hoover School Pool Day, Flora Pool, 1:30-3:50 pm (see additional details below and permission slip)
June 7, Friday- End of Year Assembly, Hoover School Gym, 10:00 am-11:00 am
Hoover School Fun Day, 1:00-3:00 pm

Hoover School News
A Note from Mrs. Haas: Thank you to all of our families for your kind words, yummy treats and generous gifts over the
course of Teacher Appreciation Week. We as a school are beyond grateful that you share your children with us every day.

~Mrs. Haas

News from the Hoover Family Organization (HFO):

e Please return your fundraiser envelopes if you have not already. Thank you for your support!

e You can still send in box tops!

e Please see the flyer sent home with your child about Hoover Night at Vertical Jump. You may purchase tickets through
our Hoover Family Organization for $15, for a full 3 hours’ worth of jumping time, from 5:00-8:00 pm.

Music Concert Thank You: Thank you to all our second and third grade students, their families, Mr. Slade, the second and
third grade teachers and all support staff who worked to put together the musical performance earlier this month. The songs
were fun and entertaining! Thank you also to Roosevelt Middle School for allowing us to use their facilities, which made
attending the concert a much more comfortable experience.

FAST and MAP Scores: Spring FAST and MAP scores will be sent home with your child in a sealed envelope on the last
day of school.

Report Cards: Report cards will once again be available for you to view electronically beginning Friday, June 7.

Yearbook: If you purchased a yearbook for your student, it will be sent home with your student at the end of May. If you
did not have a chance to order a yearbook, and are still interested in purchasing one, we still have a few available.
Yearbooks cost $7 and will be distributed on a first come, first served basis. Please make any checks payable to Hoover
School. Payment must be received at time of purchase.

All School Pool Party: All Hoover students will go to Flora Pool on Thursday, June 6 from 1:30-3:50 pm. Students will
walk to Flora Pool, leaving school between 1:00-1:15 pm, arriving by 1:30 pm. STUDENTS WILL BE DISMISSED
FROM THE POOL, PLEASE SEE THE PERMISSION FORM SENT HOME WITH YOUR CHILD TODAY FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION. If you would like your child to attend the pool party, please make sure that you return
the permission slip that was sent home with your child today. If you do not return the permission slip, or prefer that your
child not go to the pool, we will have alternate activities planned at school.

Fun Day: Fun Day is scheduled for Friday, June 7, from 1:00-3:00 pm. Volunteers are welcome! Thank you in advance for
your support!

Sun Screen Permission: Please note that on both the Pool Day permission form, and the Fun Day form, you may sign to
give us permission to apply sunscreen to your child on Pool Day and Fun/ Field Day. If you return the forms without
noting your permission for the application of sunscreen, your child will still participate in all Fun Day and Pool Party
activities, but we WILL NOT apply any sunscreen.

All School Sack Lunch: On Thursday, June 6, no “hot lunch” will be served. All students will be eating a sack lunch
provided by the food service department, or you may choose to provide your child with a sack lunch from home. Thank
you!

End of Year Assembly: Once again, we will have a final assembly to end our year together on the last day of school,
Friday, June 7, beginning at 10 am. The assembly will last approximately one hour.




